
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Gregory A. Hogan Catholic School 
Celebrates Opening and Blessing 

 
A special liturgy was recently held at Gregory A. Hogan Catholic School in Sarnia to 
celebrate the upgrades and renovations to the school, including a six classroom 
addition, a newly refurbished north wing, upgraded library, four updated junior 
kindergarten rooms with their own playground and parking lot upgrades. 
 
“We give thanks to God for this beautiful new school,” says Dan Parr, Director of 
Education for the St. Clair Catholic District School Board.  “Our board is proud of the 
excellent learning that takes place at Gregory A. Hogan Catholic School and so we are 
pleased to make this significant investment on behalf of our students and their families 
and our staff.” 
 
The opening and blessing assembly was attended by the entire school, along with 
representatives of the parent community, Director of Education Dan Parr and Trustee 
Linda Ward. 
 
Father Festus Komolafe of the Sacred Heart parish led the celebration, with the 
assistance of students in Mrs. Liz Bujaki’s Grade 4-5 class. 
 
“The transformation is amazing,” says Elena Pagotto, Principal of Gregory A. Hogan 
Catholic School.  “Our students and families and our staff are very proud of our attractive 
new building.” 
 
 
Pictured above are (L-R) Linda Ward, Trustee; Father Festus Komolafe; Dan Parr, Director of Education; Elena 
Pagotto, Principal; and Liz Bujaki, Vice Principal, along with students, who participated in the Opening and 
Blessing ceremony. 

 
  


